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The boys have been working hard throughout their school vacation 
period, which runs from the end of November to the beginning of February. 

They were excited to finally use the basketball court they made.



Board Retreat

Every year, Micah Project’s Board of Directors gathers together for a 
weekend to make decisions for the upcoming year. They always enjoys this 
time to reconnect with the boys and staff and meet the newest members.



Beach Trip

Every January 
we try to take 
the boys on 
a fun trip to 

another part of 
Honduras. This 
year we went 
to the coastal 
town of Tela, 
where Jhon’s 
family lives



Beach Trip



During vacations the Micah boys, Isaiah boys and some friends from VLM 
worked on a couple of projects to keep them busy and to earn a little 

cash: a retaining wall for an elderly lady and a basketball court for Micah.
Above: Wilmer welds the basketball hoop. Below: the guys show off their 
hard work on the wall. Bottom right: Luisito gives Michael’s truck a bath



In January we were pleased to have a team of women (and Randy Mayfield) 
from St. Louis come to Honduras to get to know about Micah firsthand on a 
vision trip. They got to experience the many facets of Micah ministry - from 
visiting with street kids to riding horses with the Micah guys to loving on the 

guys in the Isaiah house and even trying their hand at making pupusas!

Wiese Vision Trip



Wiese Vision Trip


